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        12th March 2018
Dear Parent / Carer,

After the Easter break (week commencing 16th April), we will be introducing ParentPay, which is a secure payment system where you can make transactions to school for your child’s lunches, trips and other items, via your own secure personal account.  
ParentPay is encrypted to keep all your personal data secure and you will be provided with a unique username and password, which you will be prompted to change on your first log in.

Payments can then be made by either going online and logging onto the ParentPay website, or by calling into a local store to pay via PayPoint wherever you see the PayPoint logo.
You may already have a ParentPay account if you have a child at another school that already uses ParentPay.  If this is the case, you will simply need to add your child to your existing account once you have received your child’s activation number, as you only need one account regardless of the number of children you have.
Parents and carers wishing to continue to pay by cash, must do so using PayPoint at a local store.
Of course, the school will support parents and carers who need any assistance in either setting up their account or navigating around the ParentPay website once their account is active.
We will be in touch again shortly regarding the next step to electronic payment.
Yours faithfully
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A Dixon

Headteacher
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Firthmoor Primary School is an exempt charity. It is a company limited by guarantee.

Registered in England and Wales with company number 8027879. Registered office as above.
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